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11th July 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Thorpe Park Trip – Saturday 15th July 2017 
 
We are writing to you ahead of the trip this week outlining the departure details and what activities will 
take place on the day. 
 

 We will leave school at 7.30am and students will be travelling by minibus. 

 We will return at 7pm, students will need to be collected or make their own way home. 

 Students are advised to dress accordingly for all weather, wear comfortable shoes and bring a 

waterproof jacket.  Please ensure they also have sun cream with them, students will be responsible 

for applying this. 

 Students must ensure they bring a packed lunch or enough money for food/drinks.  Students can 

also bring spending money if they wish, they will be responsible for their own money. 

 We have spoken with student’s today in assembly and we outlined our expectations regarding 

behaviour, they must follow all instructions from staff. 

 All safety instructions for rides at the park must be adhered to by all students and they must follow 

any guidance by staff in the park. 

 Students are to stay together in small groups throughout the day and meet up at the agreed times 

with staff.  Staff will not be joining students on any rides. 

Emergency contact numbers are 07860 827356 and 07541 169456 – please call these only in an 
emergency. 
 
If you have any questions ahead of the trip please contact Mrs Arnold at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org  
or on 01536 213100. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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